

May 25, 2022

County Commissioners of Worcester County 1 West Market Street, Room 1103 Snow Hill, MD 21863

Attn: Brian Jones, Director Information Technology

RE: Request for Funding

FY22 Neighborhood Connect Broadband Program

Johnson Rd Project

Dear Mr. Jones

On the behalf of Governor Larry Hogan and Lieutenant Governor Boyd K. Rutherford, it is my pleasure to inform you that your funding request for the Fiscal Year 2022 Neighborhood Connect Broadband Grant Program has been approved in the amount of \$500,000. Specifically, these funds will be available to assist you with your Johnson Rd project.

This funding is conditioned upon execution of a Memorandum of Understanding ("MOU") between County Commissioners of Worcester County and the Maryland Department of Housing and Community Development ("the Department"). On behalf of the Department, the Office of the Attorney General is preparing a draft MOU and will be in contact with you in the near future to discuss the specific terms involved.

Again, congratulations on your award. If I may be of further assistance on this or any other matter, please do not hesitate to contact me or Kenrick Gordon, Director of the Office of Statewide Broadband at 301-429-7426 or kenrick.gordon@maryland.gov.

Sincerely,

DocuSigned by:

Kenneth C. Holt

Secretary







May 25, 2022

County Commissioners of Worcester County 1 West Market Street, Room 1103 Snow Hill, MD 21863

Attn: Brian Jones, Director Information Technology

RE: Request for Funding

FY22 Neighborhood Connect Broadband Program

Pokemoke A Project

Dear Mr. Jones

On the behalf of Governor Larry Hogan and Lieutenant Governor Boyd K. Rutherford, it is my pleasure to inform you that your funding request for the Fiscal Year 2022 Neighborhood Connect Broadband Grant Program has been approved in the amount of \$500,000. Specifically, these funds will be available to assist you with your Pokemoke A project.

This funding is conditioned upon execution of a Memorandum of Understanding ("MOU") between County Commissioners of Worcester County and the Maryland Department of Housing and Community Development ("the Department"). On behalf of the Department, the Office of the Attorney General is preparing a draft MOU and will be in contact with you in the near future to discuss the specific terms involved.

Again, congratulations on your award. If I may be of further assistance on this or any other matter, please do not hesitate to contact me or Kenrick Gordon, Director of the Office of Statewide Broadband at 301-429-7426 or kenrick.gordon@maryland.gov.

Sincerely,

DocuSigned by:

Kenneth C. Holt

Secretary







May 25, 2022

County Commissioners of Worcester County 1 West Market Street, Room 1103 Snow Hill, MD 21863

Attn: Brian Jones, Director Information Technology

RE: Request for Funding

FY22 Neighborhood Connect Broadband Program

Pokemoke B Project

Dear Mr. Jones

On the behalf of Governor Larry Hogan and Lieutenant Governor Boyd K. Rutherford, it is my pleasure to inform you that your funding request for the Fiscal Year 2022 Neighborhood Connect Broadband Grant Program has been approved in the amount of \$500,000. Specifically, these funds will be available to assist you with your Pokemoke B project.

This funding is conditioned upon execution of a Memorandum of Understanding ("MOU") between County Commissioners of Worcester County and the Maryland Department of Housing and Community Development ("the Department"). On behalf of the Department, the Office of the Attorney General is preparing a draft MOU and will be in contact with you in the near future to discuss the specific terms involved.

Again, congratulations on your award. If I may be of further assistance on this or any other matter, please do not hesitate to contact me or Kenrick Gordon, Director of the Office of Statewide Broadband at 301-429-7426 or kenrick.gordon@maryland.gov.

Sincerely,

--- DocuSigned by:

6907D95F9A954ED...

Kenneth C. Holt

Secretary







May 25, 2022

County Commissioners of Worcester County 1 West Market Street, Room 1103 Snow Hill, MD 21863

Attn: Brian Jones, Director Information Technology

RE: Request for Funding

FY22 Neighborhood Connect Broadband Program

Pokemoke C Project

Dear Mr. Jones

On the behalf of Governor Larry Hogan and Lieutenant Governor Boyd K. Rutherford, it is my pleasure to inform you that your funding request for the Fiscal Year 2022 Neighborhood Connect Broadband Grant Program has been approved in the amount of \$500,000. Specifically, these funds will be available to assist you with your Pokemoke C project.

This funding is conditioned upon execution of a Memorandum of Understanding ("MOU") between County Commissioners of Worcester County and the Maryland Department of Housing and Community Development ("the Department"). On behalf of the Department, the Office of the Attorney General is preparing a draft MOU and will be in contact with you in the near future to discuss the specific terms involved.

Again, congratulations on your award. If I may be of further assistance on this or any other matter, please do not hesitate to contact me or Kenrick Gordon, Director of the Office of Statewide Broadband at 301-429-7426 or kenrick.gordon@maryland.gov.

Sincerely,

DocuSigned by:

6907D95F9A954ED...
Kenneth C. Holt

Secretary



